BAKERSFIELD CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Michael D. Stone Coordinator VISUAL & PERFORMING ARTS DEPARTMENT stonem@bcsd.com EDUCATION CENTER, 1300 BAKER STREET BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA 93305-4399 (661) 631-4810 FAX: (661) 324-3182 http://www.bcsd.com/vapa/



March 8, 2021

B & H International LLC Attn: Alfred Osornia 4600 Ashe Road St. 311 Bakersfield, CA 93313 Phone; 661-832-3181 x 153

Dear Mr. Osornia,

On behalf of the Bakersfield City School District and myself, thank you for your donation the 4 new 1/2 size Cello nylon bags, and 60 new 4/4 Cello nylon bags. The Cello bags will benefit many children in the future!

Again, thank you so much for your thoughtfulness!

Sincerely,

Michael D. Stone

Coordinator, Visual and Performing Arts